
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
 
Notice of By-Law Amendment 
 
In accordance with Section 34.3 of the Constitution, I am notifying you that the following amendments 
have been made by General Committee (GC) to the Sandringham Yacht Club By-Laws: 

 Section 9 - Fee Schedule updated with effect from 1 July 2021. For ease of reference, 
with the exception of marina maintenance fees (4%), all other fees remain unchanged.   

 Life Jacket Policy 27 – this applies if you are participating in organised keelboat racing at 
SYC. For ease of reference SYC have updated its recommendation for those using auto 
inflatable life jackets. Please read the policy to ensure your familiarity with its 
requirements and recommendations so that you can make appropriate personal choices.  

To view the updated By-Laws please go to the website – they are available as a pdf; 

https://syc.com.au/membership/policy-documents/sandringham-yacht-club-by-laws/ 
 
If you have any queries please let me know so that I may assist. 
 
Warm Regards & Stay Safe 
 
 
 
Richard Hewett 
Chief Executive Officer 
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